
      Academy DeTurk 
Performing Arts Workshops – Summer 2011 

   
 
Your child has been enrolled in session        III      of our summer program. 
Due to the increase in interest in our program and to avoid wasting time on 
the first few days of class we are asking you and your child to help us by 
preparing some things ahead of time. 
 

• Please assist your child in choosing a song for their solo 
performance for each session that they are attending. Songs from 
Broadway musicals, Disney movies or the enclosed list are 
preferred. CALL US ASAP at 456-4297 to let us know the song or 
songs you have chosen. Doing this will insure that your child's 
individual CD will be ready on the first 2 days of class. 

• Have your child come prepared to move! Comfortable clothes and 
tennis shoes are appropriate. If you have them you may want to 
bring ballet or jazz shoes in addition to your tennis shoes as we are 
continuing dance/movement as part of our curriculum this summer.  

• Bring a three-ring binder with paper and a pencil holder containing 
highlighters, pens and pencils. 

• CDs with music from the group and solo performances will be 
provided.  

• You will need a lunch and a snack. 
• There is a caterer on site that may provide food options if you 

choose to take advantage.   
 
** Parents please be aware that commitment to daily attendance is 
very important. With the exception of illness absences are 
discouraged. The ensemble nature of our material depends on each 
individual. Absences may limit your child's role. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon!  
 
 For information call (415) 456-4297 


